
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: September 7, 2023 

Notice of telecom utility work near 
Graffiti Alley  
Expected start date: as early as September 18, 2023 

Expected completion: Up to October 18, 2023 

Hours of work: Monday to Friday 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please read other side for detailed construction information 



 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & Broadview) 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

What is happening? 

• Removal of old cables and replacement of new telecommunication cables in Graffiti 
Alley, west of Spadina Ave. 

• Telecommunication cable removal and replacement will coincide with excavation 
activities also taking place in Graffiti Alley. 

When will work begin and how will it impact me? 

• The telecom work will begin as early as September 18, 2023. The work will take place 
over a period of approximately one month. 

• All work will be conducted weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. Crews will begin to 
arrive on site as early as 6 a.m. No overnight or weekend work is currently scheduled. 

• Delivery of telecom services provided by Rogers and Bell to adjacent buildings are 
expected to be impacted while existing cables are removed. 

• Access to adjacent buildings may be required by telecommunication providers to 
ensure service has been restored once work is complete. 

• Pedestrians are asked to exercise caution when traveling near active work sites. 

• Work may be delayed or rescheduled due to unforeseen weather conditions. 

• All the necessary construction permits have been obtained. 

What can I expect? 

• Excavation equipment will be present and visible on site. 

• Noise and vibration from excavation equipment and activities should be expected. 

• Graffiti Alley will only be accessible from McDougall Lane and limited to local traffic 
only for the duration of the telecom and excavation work. Access to Graffiti Alley from 
Spadina will be closed during the work period. 

• Equipment will be left on site outside of work hours within a fenced area. 

About the Ontario Line 

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto 
and beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway, 
LRT, streetcar, and bus lines.  

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  

• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 
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